
 

 

 

 

EPM received payments from SURA, AXA and SBS in 
connection with the contingency at the Ituango Hydroelectric 

Project. 
 
 

EPM informs that it received payment from the insurance company Sura in the 
amount of COP 402,454 million, equivalent to USD 100,671,161.77, from the 
“Directors and Officers Civil Liability” policy, for the contingency that occurred at 
the Ituango Hydroelectric Project in April 2018. 
 
During this same week it received payment from the insurers AXA and SBS for 
COP 21,500 million and COP 2,000 million, respectively.  
 
EPM will certify the amounts paid to the Office of the Comptroller General of the 
Republic, so that such amounts will be taken into consideration in the appeal ruling 
confirmed by the Office of the Comptroller General of the Republic. 
 
Medellín, December 23, 2021 


